E. A. N. A.

EUROPÄISCHE ARBEITSGEMEINSCHAFT DER NIEDERGELASSENEN ÄRZTE
EUROPEAN WORKING GROUP OF PRACTITIONERS AND SPECIALISTS IN FREE PRACTICE
GROUPEMENT EUROPÉEN DES MÉDECINS EN PRATIQUE LIBRE

Mr.
Dr. Väino Sinisalu
President
Estonian Medical Association
2, Puusepp Street

BELFORTSTRASSE 9 5000 COLOGNE 1 TELEPHONE 02 21/72 70 72 TELEX 888 5292 NAVD

202400 Tartu / Republik Estland

Cologne, May 25, 1992

Ref.: E.A.N.A. - Conference on Group Practice in Europe Prague, June 13, 1992

Dear Mr. President,

We have the pleasure to send you enclosed the program of the above mentioned conference organized by E.A.N.A. - European Working Group of General Practitioners and Specialists in Private Practice in Prague, on June 13, 1992.

The E.A.N.A. was founded in 1974 with the aim to provide a complete and detailed exchange of information and experiences on outpatient care of the European health care systems and conditions of professional medical exercise and to improve structures of outpatient care as well as professional exercise and to adapt them to the needs of society.

A documentation on the work E.A.N.A. will be mailed to you separately.

The aim of the above mentioned conference is to provide information on the various conceptions of group practice in different European countries according to the health care systems as well as subjects such as management and financing being of interest to physicians.

Should you wish to participate in the meeting you are most welcome to do so.

Yours sincerely,

Ute H. Leutloff-Simons

Encl.

SEKRETARIAT: VERBAND DER NIEDERGELASSENEN ÄRZTE DEUTSCHLANDS (NAV) E.V. BELFORTSTRASSE 9, 5000 KÖLN 1, KONTO DEUTSCHE APOTHEKER• UND ÄRZTEBANK 015/11200, KENNWORT E. A. N. A. Mr. Ute H. Leutloff-Simons Belfortstrasse 9 5000 Köln 1 Germany Mr. Vaino Sinisalu President Estonian Medical Association 2 Puusepp Str. EE2400 Tartu, Estonia

08.06.1992.2.

Dear Mr. Ute H. Leutloff-Semons,

We are not able to attend the conference organized by E. A. N. A. European Working Group of General Practitioners and Specialists
in Private Practice in Prague, on June 13, 1992. But we are interested to develop our contacts and to get more documentation on
the work E. A. N. A.

Thank you for the invitation to visit the conference.

With best regards

Väino Sinisalu

president of the Estonian Medical

Association